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Welsh House Farm School News  

 
         
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Our winning class last week was 
Yr 3  with 99% 

Our winning class this week was  
Yr 3 with 99% 

 

Welsh House Farm   

Friday 23rd May 2025 - Last day of term 

Monday 2nd June 2025 - School opens to pupils 

Wednesday 16th July 2025 - Parents evening 

 Friday 18th July 2025  - Last day of term 

Monday 21st July 2025  - Teacher training day 
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Important News 

Welsh House Farm   

Dear Families and Students, 
 
I am writing to let you know that I will be leaving Welsh House Farm at the end of 
this half term, after seven truly wonderful years. 
It has been an incredible journey, and I feel so privileged to have been part of such 
an amazing school community. Welsh House Farm is a special place full of children, 
families, and staff that have made it such a joy to come to work every day. 
One of the greatest highlights of my time here has been watching the students grow 
and flourish in sport and PE seeing them gain confidence, overcome challenges, and 
flourish into very talented young people, this has been extremely rewarding. 
Sport has played a huge part in my experience at Welsh House Farm. I’ve loved every 
moment spent coaching, organising events, and cheering from the side-lines. 
Over the years, I’ve seen how physical education and sport in Welsh House has 
grown into something truly special. From unforgettable sports days and incredible 
inter-school competitions to enjoyable after-school clubs and exciting PE lessons. I’m 
very proud that sport has become a powerful tool for helping students discover their 
strengths and take pride in both personal and team achievements. It has been a  
privilege to be part of that journey and to watch our students thrive through sport 
and physical education. 
 
Thank you all for the support, trust, and kindness you’ve shown me over the years. I 
leave with so many fond memories and a deep appreciation for everything we’ve 
shared. Once a farmer always a farmer.  
 
Wishing you all the very best for the future. 
 
Mr Jones  


